
SHAWNEE HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday, September 11, 2024 

 

Congrats to the girls tennis team; they crushed it on Monday night against 

VanWert! Good luck tonight at Findlay! 

 

Varsity Volleyball, JV & Freshman teams all swept Lima Sr. Next up,  is their WBL 

match up at Defiance!! 

 

Congratulations to the Boys Golf team on their wins over Celina last night, and previously 

undefeated Ottawa Glandorf on Mon. Wish the boys luck as they wrap up WBL match 

tomorrow at Wapak! 

 

All students: Please remember to shut your lockers completely in between classes.  

 

Attention Seniors: voting is now open for Homecoming Court nominations. Please go 

to your grade-level Google Classroom to pick the 5 boys and 5 girls you want to see 

on Homecoming Court. Voting closes at noon tomorrow. 

 

Attention all students! Are you passionate about discussing important issues and 

sharing your opinions? Do you enjoy a good argument? Join our brand-new Debate 

Club! We will meet today at 2:45 in room number 101.  

 

Please support your Shawnee cheerleaders by purchasing a homecoming mum! 

Mums are $10 each and can be purchased during lunch today and tomorrow. 

Cash only during these times. You can also purchase one through Venmo or at 

the gate before the game. Pick up will be at the main entrance of the stadium 

before the Homecoming game starting at 5:30 P.M. 

 

Students in Ms. Coats’ class will be selling Shawnee Spirit bracelets this week in 

both cafeterias during all lunch periods for only $2.00. They will go fast so get 

yours today and show your school spirit! 

 



Do you love science? Are you interested in competing in events with others to test 

your science knowledge, laboratory, and building skills? If so, come to an 

informational meeting about Science Olympiad after school today in room 161 

across from the art room. If you can't attend, please see Ms. Berger for more 

information. 

 

The Spanish Club will have their first meeting today at 2:45 in Ms. Darbyshire’s 

room. This Friday is the last day to turn in Spanish Club dues to become a member 

this year, or to sign up to run as an officer. See your Spanish teacher or Spanish 

Club Google Classroom if you need more information. 

 

Want to make a difference? Join the Red Cross Club! We help our community and 

build leadership skills. It’s a great way to use your talents, learn new things, 

improve your resume, and meet new people. Our first meeting is tomorrow at 2:45 

in Room 151. 

 

Homecoming is Saturday, September 21st at Apollo from 8:30pm-11:00pm. Out of 

town guest forms are now available in the East Office. Forms must be completed 

and turned in by this Friday. The Homecoming parade will be this Sunday at 4 pm. 

 

If you are interested in being in the musical this fall, auditions will be held on 

Monday and Tuesday of next week in the auditorium, beginning at 3:00pm. A Google 

Form will be available in each grade level Google Classroom for anyone interested in 

participating. 

 

 


